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Notice of Public Meeting- Brooksville Fire Department 

                     

 

NOTICE is hereby given that a meeting will be held on November 24, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall, 201 

Howell Ave., Brooksville, Florida, 34601.  The meeting will discuss replacement of fire apparatus and 

equipment for the City of Brooksville Fire Department and the application for funding.  The public is welcome 

to attend.  Questions and concerns will be answered at this time. 

 

 

  

s/Jennifer J. Battista  

By: Jennifer J. Battista 

Acting Deputy City Clerk 

 

PUBLISH:  Saturday, November 14, 2015  

 

NOTICE TO PAPER: Please provide one (1) affidavit of publication upon completion. 

     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


